
From: mitchcopp@aol.com
To: Robert Maul
Subject: Grass Valley Proposal
Date: Monday, March 5, 2018 8:52:52 PM

Hello Mr. Maul,

I reside in the Awbrey Glen subdivision next to the proposed Grass Valley Development. Please notify me
of any hearings or meetings related to this project. Also, I would appreciate information on the appeals
process in the event the project is approved by the Planning Commission and /or the Camas City Council.

Additionally, is either the State of Washington or Clark County involved in the approval process in any
way?

Respectfully,

Mitchell Copp
19702 SE 25th St
Camas WA 98607
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